

ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

ACTIVI

ENGLISH 9





http://ogmmateryal.eba.gov.tr

Activity Book

PREFACE

Dear Students,

In this activity book, there are activities at various levels and structures that will allow you to use the knowledge and skills you have gained during the teaching processes. With these activities, you will have the opportunity to both revise the subjects you have studied at school and monitor your academic progress. The activities in this activity book prepared for this purpose were structured to include cognitive domain steps.

In the activity book, besides gap filling, matching, multiple-choice, open-ended, short-answer item type activities, there are some other activities which allow you to have a pleasant time with content such as crossword, wordsearch puzzles, skill-based activity, structered grid, and fun time activities. Also, in the "Do I remember?" section, you will be able to self-evaluate academically and you will have the opportunity to revise the missing topics through the data matrix.

We aim to contribute to your academic development with this activity book, which has been meticulously prepared by experts in the field. Hope to see the positive reflections of this study in your education life...

ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ 2 ENGLISH-9

2 Do I remember?

How much do you remember? Tick the correct option for you. Add up your points and evaluate your performance according to the scale.

		I remember 2 Points
1	Romance, comedy, action, adventure, thriller, horror, animation, fantasy, sci-fi are	I partly remember 1 Point
	some types of movies.	I don't remember 0 Point

		I remember 2 Points
2	<i>Be into, be keen on, be crazy about, fancy about</i> are other ways of saying we love someone, something, or somewhere.	I partly remember 1 Point
		I don't remember 0 Point

		I remember 2 Points
3	<i>Dislike, hate,</i> and <i>can't stand</i> are other ways of saying we don't love someone, something, or somewhere.	I partly remember 1 Point
		I don't remember 0 Point

		I remember 2 Points
4	Let's, why don't we, shall we, how about, what about are some phrases to make suggestions.	I partly remember 1 Point
		I don't remember 0 Point

		I remember 2 Points
5	We use <i>the bare form of the verb (V1)</i> (go, watch, swim, etc.) after <i>let's, why don't we,</i> and <i>shall we.</i>	I partly remember 1 Point
		I don't remember 0 Point

ORTAÖĞRETİM 3 ENGLISH-9

Do I remember?



ORTAÖĞRETİM **A ENGLISH-9**

Do I remember?



EVALUATION SCALE



The summary of statements 1, 2,3



The summary of statements 10

The summary of statements 4, 5, 6



The summary of statements 11

The summary of statements 7



The summary of statements 12, 13

The summary of statements 8, 9



The summary of statements 14

ORTAÖĞRETİM 5 ENGLISH-9

→ Matching

1 Match the movie genres with the pictures.



2 Match the names of the disasters with their definitions.

1 Earthquake	a dangerous, violent wind that forms a spinning cone
2 Volcanic eruption	a violent storm with very strong winds, especially in the oceans
3 Landslide	a large amount of snow or ice falls down a mountain
4 Avalanche	a long period of time when there is no rain
5 Flood	a sudden shaking of the ground
6 Drought	a mass of rock or earth that falls down the slope, a mountain, or a cliff
7 Tornado	a large amount of water covers an area that is usually dry
8 Hurricane	lava, hot material and various gases are expelled from a volcanic montain

ORTAÖĞRETİM 6 ENGLISH-9

X Matching

3 Match the pictures with disasters.













ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ 7 ENGLISH-9 Gap Filling

2

1 Write the names of the activities under the pictures.





1)





ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ **B**ENGLISH-9

Gap Filling

2 Write the names of the activities mentioned according to yourself.

	l like	l don't like	l enjoy	l dislike	l hate
Activities					

3 Write the time under the pictures.



4 Fill in the gaps with "arrive, work, operate, treat, tell, examine, use, like, get up, give" in the correct forms of the verbs.

Ezgi is a veterinarian in a clinic. She always ______ (1) early. She ______ (2) at the clinic at 8.30. She takes care of the animals. She ______ (3) disease or injury in animals. She sometimes ______ (4) x-rays to diagnose animals. Her job includes long working hours. She usually ______ (5) at nights in emergencies. Many people have pets, so she often ______ (6) various types of pets, from dogs to cats in a day. Communicating with the owners of the animals about their illnesses is an important part of her job.



She _____ (7) them how to take care of their animals. She sometimes examines live stocks, and other animals as well. She _____ (8) them antibiotics if they need it. She often (9) _____ the animals if they are injured. It is not an easy job, but she _____ (10) her job very much.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 9 ENGLISH-9

Gap Filling

5 Write the names of these places under the pictures. Use *waterfall, desert, forest, island, river, lake* under the pictures.





- 6 Fill in the blanks with these words *Niagara Waterfall*, *Namib Desert*, *Bamboo Forest*, *Aran Islands*, *Seyhan River*, and *Lake Van*.
 - 1. The Sagano ______ is a perfect place for photographers in Japan.
 - 2. ______ is the largest lake in Turkey and the second largest in the Middle East.
 - 3. _____ is on the Niagara River in North America.
 - 4.______ is one of the important natural beauties to visit in Adana.
 - 5. In 2013, the ______ was declared a World Heritage Site by UNESCO.
 - 6. Inisheer is the smallest of the three ______ in Ireland.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 10 ENGLISH-9



7 Read people's comments about different films and fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of the verbs.

Harry: I am really keen on (1) ______ (feel) the thrill in the films, so my favourite film is 'Bird Box'. There is always silence in the whole film and this makes you feel thrilled and sometimes afraid. I love (2) ______ (watch) these kind of films. For comedy films, I can't tell the same thing. OK, comedy is part of everybody's lives, but I hate (3) ______ (hear) too many jokes in a film.





Mutlu : My name defines me best. I am always happy, and I always want to smile or laugh. I prefer (4) _____ (watch) comedy films to (5) _____ (watch) other types. My favourite one is 'A Night in the Museum'. I can say that I would always love (6) _____ (go) to cinema to watch comedies.

Pam: Normally, I hate even (7) ______ (see) an action scene in a film as I am a calm person all the time, but I love James Bond and his films, so Skyfall is also one of my favourite films. Just like me, most of the people love (8) ______ (spend) their time and money on such films and they would prefer (9) ______ (watch) these kind of blockbuster films at cinemas.



8 Fill in the table with the types of the films and names.

	A Night in the Museum	Skyfall	Bird Box
Type of the film			
Whose favourite film	's	's	's

ORTAÖĞRETİM 11 ENGLISH-9

Multiple Choice

Choose the correct option to complete the sentence.

- 1. Shall we _____ the film that got the best film award at Cannes Film Festival tonight?
- A) watching
- B) watch
- C) to watch
- D) to be watched
- E) watches
- 2. How about ______ our friends from the university years this weekend?
- A) visiting
- B) visit
- C) to visit
- D) to be visited
- E) can visit
- Steven Spielberg's latest horror film is on 3D Cinemas.
 It is already a ______ because it has got almost an audience of one million so far.
- A) cast
- B) scene
- C) blockbuster
- D) scenario
- E) story

4. Choose the correct option to complete the dialogue.

Sam: Why don't we attend the seminar on the negative effects of technology tomorrow? Kevin: _____

Sam: No problem! We can attend the one next week.

- A) Great! Let's meet at the café and go together.
- B) I would love to do that. What time is it?
- C) Oh, what a great idea! Do you mind if I call my brother?
- **D)** I am sorry, I can't. Because I have an appointment.
- E) What time shall we meet?

5. Read the situation and choose the best suggestion.

"For me, visiting different countries to discover their culture and cuisine is very important, so I always spend my money on plane tickets and other things necessary for travelling to such countries".

- A) Let's hang out with friends from different countries tonight.
- **B)** Why don't we spend money on luxurious things in different countries?
- **C)** How about having a trip to Thailand this summer and tasting their meals?
- **D)** Shall we go to Europe to attend the international conference for our research?
- E) What about seeing the historical places in a different city in our country?
- 6. Which water sports are both Hande and Olivia keen on according to the table?













ORTAÖĞRETİM 12 ENGLISH-9

Multiple Choice

7. Choose the name of the disaster according to the information given below.

This disaster occurs as a result of a thunderstorm, volcanic eruptions, and very hot weather. However, people are the main cause of this disaster, especially in the forest.

A) Volcanic eruption	B) Tornado	C) Landslide
D) Fire	E) Chemical spills	

8. Read the paragraph and find the irrelevant sentence.



(I) The adult caretta caretta always returns to the same beach to lay eggs. (II) If the newborn carettas can't reach the sea in a short time, they die. (III) Even if the baby turtles reach the sea, the other big fish can eat the baby turtles. (IV) They eat sea animals, especially blue crabs. (V) Only a few newborn carettas can survive.

A) I B) II C) III D) IV E) V

9. What is the main reason of landslides in Turkey?

A) drought	B) strong winds
C) deforestation	D) violent storm
E) forest fires	

10. What happens when a huge mass of snow rolls down the mountains?

A) earthquake	B) landslide	C) tsunami
D) tornado	E) avalanche	

11. What is the name of the horse's offspring (baby animal)?

A) kitten		B) foal
C) puppy		D) chick
	E) lamp	

12. Which option is not true for elephants?

- A) They can lift heavy objects.
- **B)** They can create sound using their trunks.
- C) They can swim very well.
- D) They can climb up trees easily.
- **E)** They can spend three-quarters of a day eating.

13. Which option is <u>not</u> true according to the paragraph?



African Penguins' population decline because of the oil spills in the ocean, threats to their habitat, and food resources. Some predators such as kelp gulls and scared ibises prey on their newborn chicks and legs. This poses a treat for penguin species. Humans are also a threat for them as they collect their eggs for sale.

- A) African Penguins decrease because they have plenty of food reserves.
- **B)** African Penguin species decline because humans sell their eggs.
- **C)** Predators are a danger for decreasing the number of African Penguin species.
- D) African Penguins are in danger of being lost.
- <mark>E) African Penguins face</mark> losing their habitats.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 13 ENGLISH-9



It's acceptable for a blockbuster film, but I find the dinosaurs not real and the story not original.

Kelly

IMDB: 7.0

IMDB: 8.4

IMDB: 6.9



expectations because the previous

20 films of the series were better

than this. Most of the audience

don't prefer such an end for such

Lonita Cook

a great series.

 It's a film that somehow achieves to become an epic as a sci-fi film.
 I can't find a word to identify its quality. The best of the series so far. The action is always there.

Robin

REVIEWS FOR JUMANJI: WELCOME TO THE JUNGLE (2017)

 Entertaining, but not as good as others said. The performances of the actors and actresses are not their best. I know Dwayne's performance in other films, and this one is not acceptable for

Clara

 I can't stop laughing while watching.
 Almost all the scenes are amazing, and you can always feel the adventure.

Bob

1 A) Write the types of the films into the correct column according to the film reviews above. Use the given words once.

fantasy	comedy	action	adventure	sci-fi	thriller
Jurassi	c World	Avengers	: End Game	Jumanji: Weld	come to the Jungle

ORTAÖĞRETİM 14 ENGLISH-9



1 C) Write True or False in the boxes.

1. The highest IMDB rating is Avengers: Endgame.	
2. The lowest IMDB rating is Jurassic World.	
3. Dwayne Johnson is one of the directors in Jumanji: Welcome to the Jungle.	
4. There are real dinosaurs in Jurassic World.	
5. The series Avengers are also great.	

1 D) Fill in the blanks according to your own ideas. Then write reviews.

Your Favourite Film Genres		
Your Favourite Film		
The Genre of Your Favourite Film		
The Leading Actor		
The Leading Actress		
Your Review		Your Friend's Review



2 Read the text and do the exercises below.

Jack is a firefighter. A firefighter helps to protect the public in emergencies such as fires, natural disasters, earthquakes, floods, all kinds of explosions, collapses, car accidents. Jack is well built. He is a brave person. He puts out fires and rescues sick or injured people. He sometimes saves trapped animals as well.

Being a firefighter is not easy. Fighting fires is his primary duty. After he receives notification that a fire is in progress, he always wears his suitable safety gear. His other responsibility is to enter



a burning building to **rescue** victims. He investigates the source of the fires. He usually provides first aid before the ambulance arrives. His work is dangerous and stressful, but Jack is proud of his job. He says his job has high moral values.

Mert is a wildlife photographer. He takes the pictures of animals and plants in their natural environment. He usually shares an interest in animals and observes how different species live in the wild. As a wildlife photographer, he knows advanced photographic techniques. He uses a variety of equipment to take pictures and videos. He utilizes various techniques to photograph wildlife in their natural habitat. He often uses his photos to promote wildlife



conservation and raise awareness for the environment. He sometimes documents the beauty of the nature. Being a wildlife photographer is not easy. He waits for a long time to capture the best image. He often focuses on specific endangered animals such as apes, birds, elephants, or tigers. When he is doing his job, he must be careful because some of the animals are dangerous. He usually goes trekking deep into the rainforest. He is a brave person. He often faces hard conditions such as heat and rain, but he likes his job and animals. He loves watching them and filming documentaries.

2 A) Match the highlighted words with their meanings.



a.	to increase knowledge that something is important									
b.	safety clothes to do a particular activity									
C.	to record or take pictures of something using a camera									
d.	in danger of being lost									
e.	to save someone or something from a danger									
f.	well-developed and modern									
g.	to fall down suddenly because of having no strength									

ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ



2 B) Fill in the blanks with these words. Be careful about the tenses.

safety gear / collapse / increase awareness / capture / advanced / endangered / rescue

- 1. The Asian elephant is one of the _____ animals.
- 2. The photographer's camera ______ the extreme beauty of nature.
- 3. Greenpeace works to ______ of the dangers that threaten our planets.
- 4. During the earthquakes, many buildings, roads, or bridges can ______.
- 5. He takes a course in grammar for _____ English level.
- 6. People working in chemical laboratories wear ______.
- 7. The firemen try to ______ the people from the fire.

2 C) Read the paragraph and answer the following questions.

- 1. What are the responsibilities of a firefighter?
- 2. Does a firefighter only rescue people?
- 3. What does a wildlife photographer do?
- 4. Why is wildlife photographing difficult as a profession?
- 5. Does Mert have any information about high-tech?

2 D) Decide if the sentences are true (T) or false (F) according to the text.

- **1.** A wildlife photographer tries to rescue the stuck cat in a tree.
- **2.** Jack wears special clothes before he arrives at the scene.
- **3.** A firefighter travels to come across specific animals or plants.
- **4.** Mert uses his photographs to increase public awareness to protect the nature.
- 5. Jack is not happy with his job because it is stressful.



ORTAÖĞRETİM **17 ENGLISH-9**

1 Read the information about people's preferences and do the exercises below.

People's Preferences



According to the information above, write the names of the people in the dialogue. You can use the names more than once.

Tim has got five cinema tickets. He wants to go to the cinema with his friends Jason, Martha, Tolga, and Tina. They are talking about going to a movie tonight.

	Tim :	Shall we go to a movie tonight?
1.	:	That would be great. What type of film shall we watch? You know I don't like horror movies.
2.	:	Let's not watch horror. What about watching the latest sci-fi film? I am really curious about it.
3.	:	Why not? Horror is my thing.
4.	:	Both horror and sci-fi are fine for me. There are also actions in such kind of films.
5.	:	Action is not my thing. Why don't we choose a comedy? I guess everyone loves comedies.
	Tim :	I love comedies, too. Let's watch a comedy, then.
6.	:	I hate comedies. Let's find another solution.



ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

Skill-based Activity

2 Complete the table with *play, cook, drive, paint* using the pictures below.















Name	Can / Can't	Activities
David		
Tom		
Zehra		
Gülay		
Simon		
Paul		
Ahu		
Selin	can't	paint pictures.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 19 ENGLISH-9



1 Movie Quiz

Choose the correct option.



ORTAÖĞRETİM 20 ENGLISH-9



2 Animals Quiz

Read the description of the animals and and write their names in the boxes accross their definitions.







1.	It is the largest and heaviest bird in the world. It can't fly. Its eggs are the heaviest of all birds.	
2.	This bird can swim very well, but it can't fly. It can live in and out of the water.	
3.	<mark>It is t</mark> he largest living land animal in the world. It is a very clever and excellent swimmer. It lives in Africa and Asia.	
4.	It is the tallest animal in the world. It eats the leaves of the plants. It spends most of its life standing up. It even sleeps while standing.	
5.	This animal is the symbol of courage and strength. It is the second-largest cat in the world. It lives in a group. Female ones are the main hunters.	
6.	It lives in the Arctic Region and the North Pole. It can hunt in the sea, on ice, and land easily. It is a very good swimmer. It runs fast and has a good sense of smell.	
7.	This animal has poor eyesight. It isn't blind. It can't move its eyes. It is the only mammal that can fly.	
8.	It lives in colonies. It works together as a group. It is a hardworking animal. It smells using its antennas.	

ORTAÖĞRETİM 21 ENGLISH-9

Examine the grid below. Answer the following questions by ticking the boxes accordingly.

be keen on	a	adventure b	thriller C
earthquake	d	have a shower e	be into f
dislike	g	be crazy about h	get dressed (i)
drought	j	drama k	hate I

 1. Which of the words in the grid is a film genre?

 a
 b
 c
 d
 e
 f
 g
 h
 i
 j
 k
 l

ĺ

k

2. Which of the words in the grid is a natural disaster? a b c d e f g h i j

3. Which of the words or phrases in the grid is similar to *like* in meaning?

a	b	C	d	e	f	g	h	i	j	K	

4. Which of the words or phrases in the grid is similar to *don't like* in meaning?

a	b	C	d	e	f	g	h	i	j	k	

 5. Which of the words or phrases in the grid is a daily routine activity?

 a
 b
 c
 d
 e
 f
 g
 h
 i
 j
 k
 l

 a
 b
 c
 d
 e
 f
 g
 h
 i
 j
 k
 l

 a
 b
 c
 d
 e
 f
 g
 h
 i
 j
 k
 l

ORTAÖĞRETİM 22 ENGLISH-9

Do the crossword puzzle. Then, find the keyword.



ACROSS

A man who performs in a play or film
 All the people who perform in a play or film
 A report that somebody gives an opinion of a film, a book, or a magazine
 The description of the characters, place, and the things in a play or a film
 A very successful film

DOWN

- 1. A woman who performs in a play or a film
- 2. A person who regularly goes to watch a film at the cinema
- **3.** A single piece of action that happens in a play or a film
- 5. The person who gives instructions to the actors or actresses



ORTAÖĞRETİM 23 ENGLISH-9

Wordsearch

Find and circle all letters that are hidden in the grid. The words may be hidden in any directions. The unused letters in the first three lines of the grid will give you the hidden message.

N	S	Т	U	D	Y	G	Е	0	Е	G	R	А	Ρ	Н
I	Ι	Ι	С	А	L	F	Ε	К	А	Т	U	R	Ε	S
А	Н	Μ	Y	Ρ	0	L	А	Ν	D	S	L	Ι	D	Е
т	Ι	0	А	W	Μ	U	×	D	Ε	Н	Н	Н	R	S
Ν	L	D	Μ	Ν	Q	Н	U	R	R	Ι	С	А	Ν	Е
U	L	А	0	Н	U	Ε	Η	\subset	Ν	А	L	А	V	А
0	Ι	Ν	Т	Ν	U	S	F	L	0	0	D	Е	Т	т
Μ	Η	R	L	А	Y	Ζ	Т	R	Е	S	Е	D	L	S
D	А	0	I	Е	М	D	Ι	R	D	С	G	А	V	Е
Е	А	Т	Ζ	С	R	D	S	0	R	Н	к	V	W	R
S	Ν	0	W	0	G	Ν	L	Ε	0	Е	Ζ	R	Е	0
в	Ε	А	С	Н	I	Ρ	А	۷	U	R	Т	Т	Т	F
С	Ι	Q	J	А	С	К	Ν	D	G	R	Ε	۷	Ι	R
D	Н	Х	R	Х	Ι	S	D	Y	Η	Ι	Т	F	L	А
W	А	Т	Ε	R	F	А	L	L	Т	Q	Q	Y	۷	R

AVALANCHE	EARTHQUAKE	HURRICANE	MOUNTAIN	TSUNAMI
BEACH	FLOOD	HILL	OCEAN	TORNADO
DESERT	FOREST	LAKE	WATERFALL	RAIN
DROUGHT	ISLAND	LANDSLIDE	RIVER	SNOW

HIDDEN MESSAGE: ____

Answer Key

Matching										
1-1.(2. E	3. F	4. H	5. B	6. D	7. A	8. G			
2 —1. E	2. H	3. F	4. C	5. G	6. D	7. A	8 . B			
3 —1. C	2. E	3. F	4. B	5. G	6. H	7. D	8. A			

Gap Filling											
	1. Knitting3. Watching n2. Fencing4. Snowboard		-		7. Hiking 8. Marbling		9. Cycling 10. Reading				
2 —(5	Students' own answers										
2	1. It is eight o'clock.3. It is half past two.2. It is a quarter to seven.4. It is twenty to twelve.										
	1. gets up3. treats2. arrives4. uses		5. works 6. examines		7. tells 8. gives		9. operates 10. likes				
5-(1.	Lake 2.	2. Forest 3.		terfall	ll 4. River		5. Desert	6. Island			
6	1. Bambu Forest 2. Lake Van			3. Niagara Waterfall 4. Seyhan River			5. The Namib Desert 6. Aran Islands				
	1. feeling3. hearing2. watching4. watching		5. watching 6. to go		7. seeing 8. spending		9. to watch				
	Type of the film Whose favourite film		A Night in the Museum Comedy Mutlu's			Skyfall Action Pam's	Bird Box Thriller Harry's				

Multiple Choice

1. B 2. A 3. C 4. D 5. C 6. B 7. D 8. D 9. C 10. E 11. B 12. D 13. A



ORTAÖĞRETİM 25 ENGLISH-9

Answer Key Reading Activity 1. g 3.b **5.** c 7. d 1. endangered 2. captures 3. increase awareness 4. collapse 2 A 2 **B 2.** f **4.** a **6.** e 5. advanced 6. safety gear 7. rescue 1. His responsibilities are to fight fires /put out a fire, enter a burning building to rescue victims, investigate the source of fires, provide first aid. 2. No, he doesn't. He sometimes rescues trapped animals. 3. He takes pictures of animals and plants in their natural environment. He usually shares an **2 C** interest in animals and observes how different species live in the wild. 4. Because he waits for a long time to capture the best image. He must be careful because some of the animals are dangerous. He often faces hard conditions such as heat, rain. 5. Yes, he does. 1.F (a fireman) 2. T 3. F (a wildlife photographer) 4. T 5. F (proud of) 2 D

Skill-based Activity

1 –	1. Jason	2. Tolga	3. Tina	4. Martha	5. Jason	6. Tolga
		Name	Can / Can't	Activit	ies	
	Da	avid	can	play basket	ball.	
	То	m	can't	play basket	ball.	
	Ze	hra	can	cook well.		
2 —	Gi	ilay	can't	cook well.		
-	Si	mon	can	drive a car.		
	Pa	nul	can't	drive a car.		
	A	าน	can	paint a pict	ure.	
	Se	lin	can't	paint a pic	ture.	

Fun Time									
1—(1.B	2. C	3. C	4. A	5. B	6. A				
2 - 1. Ostrich 5. Lion	2. Penguin 6. Polar bear		3. Elephant 7. Bat	4. Giraffe 8. Bee					



ORTAÖĞRETİM 26 ENGLISH-9

Answer Key



Wordsearch



HIDDEN MESSAGE: STUDY GEOGRAPHICAL FEATURES

ORTAÖĞRETİM 27 ENGLISH-9



http://ogmmateryal.eba.gov.tr